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really are true children of God. Many have learned 
to play nicely and all to sing well, and certainly 
have shown the blessing which religious instruction 
and education have been to them. A year ago List 
September one id our girls from Battleford Indus­
trial School was married to one of our ex-pupils on 
Red Pheasant's Reserve. "J.*> miles south of the 
school. The missionary in charge of that reserve 
told me List September (11107) that her home was 
the picture of cleanliness, neatness and brightness, 
and it always did him good to go there. She was 
always readx to speak, of that which was very dear 
to her. the love of Christ, and he was always de­
lighted when it was her turn to have the cottage 
prayer meeting held in her house. She was their or­
ganist in the church and readx to help in any way 
possible. Last September she passed away after the 
birth of her little son. On going to see her shortly 
before her death, her lirst words were, “I am so 
happy, trusting in Jesus.” All those last days of 
su He ring were spent in speaking to those about her 
of the love of God. She was a member of our 
School Circle of The King's Daughters. Last month 
I was asl. (1 to go and organize a Circle of Tin- 
King s Daughters and Sons, to be called the Mem­
orial Circle. Her life and in linen ce were such, and 
made such an impression on some of the people that 
they wished to get into closer touch with Christ.”
• Note by Convener of Standing Committee.—If the 
Hatllclord School never did anything else than the 
uplifting, teaching and bringing to Christ of that 
young Indian girl, with her influence reaching on to 
other lives. God alone knows how many and how 
far it may extend, sure lx the existence and generous 
support of the school is justified.) To show still fur­
ther the results of the Training School, I may quote 
this fact, another ex-pupil living in Kdmonton read 
the account last winter of the Chinese famine. He 
wrote me at once and sent SJ, making at the same 
time an appeal to the girls and boys. As a result 
we sent *1(1 to the Famine Fund. Another of our 
boys is at present finishing his last year of Arts 
and Theology at St. John’s College, Winnipeg. Two 
years running he won scholarships in Greek, and 
this year for General Proficiency. Has won The 
Cowley Prize and many others of that sort, also


